ADDRESS REPLY TO
SUPPLY OFFICER IN COMMAND
AND REFER TO NO.

00/P15 : NAVAL SUPPLY DEPOT
{13-0RB-al) ~ OAKLAND. 4. CALIFORNIA

My dear Ensign Hall:

On the occasion of your release from active duty I desire
to express my appre#iation of ths sefvices which you have
rendered to the Navy in time of war.

During your aseignment in the Electronies Supply Branch
as Aseistent Storaze Officer from February 1946 to the preseat,
you performed your dvities in a manner which met the high stand-
ards of the mavel service. The qualifies of diligence and re-
sour eefulness which you displayed contributed materislly te the
huge task of supplying vitally needed eleectronic gear to our
ships and bases in all parts of the Pacifie.

It 1s my hope that you will meet with every success in your
return to civilian life.

Sincerely yours,

JOHE GATFREY
Regr Admiral (8C) USK
Supply Officer in Command



